
 

 

Active Shooter Recovery Work Group 

MINUTES 

2:00 PM March 3, 2017 

225 Spring St., Wethersfield, CT 

 

The Active Shooter Recovery Work Group met on March 3, 2017 in a 4th Floor conference room 

at 225 Spring St., Wethersfield, CT.   

 

Members in attendance:  Jeffrey Getz, Melanie Kerr, Robert Kilpatrick, Patrick O’Brien, Brandon 

Pelegano, Denise Poncini, Robin C. Smith, and Cortez White. 

 

Also in attendance:  Zachary Mandell.  

 

1. Brandon Pelegano opened the meeting at 2:00 PM and asked for the minutes from the 

January 27th meeting be approved.  Minutes were approved by the group. 

 

2. The Committee discussed current HR protocols. 

 

3. The Committee discussed the need to improve notification systems during and after an 

active shooter incident. 

 

4. The Committee reviewed a draft plan for establishing a reunification center.  The draft 

will be revised prior to the next meeting. 

 

5. The meeting adjourned at 4:00 PM.  The next meeting will be April 7th, 2017, 2:00 PM, 

location to be determined. 


